
 

 

Spring 2021 

Our topic for this term is: 

The Ancient  

Mayans 

In Literacy we are studying: 

 Recounts  

 Spelling, Punctuation and                          

Grammar 

 Poetry  

 Suspense and Mystery 

 Factual writing 

We will reading these key texts:  

In other subject areas we are studying: 

  

P.E.   Dance / Games (Soccer 2000) 

 

R.E. : Why Prayer is Important to 

Christians  

    

Art/D.T : Musical Instruments/ Mayan 

Art 

 

Music:  Composing Music  

      

PSHE : “’Dreams and Goals’ 

 

We will also  be taking part in                

Computing  lessons throughout the term. 

 

In Maths we will be focusing on: 

 

 Fractions  

 Data Handling  

 Four Operations  

 Problem Solving  

 Time 

Year 5 Spring Newsletter 



 
 

School lessons start at 8: 30 a.m.  
Being on time for school is important. 

School ends at 3:00 pm 
 

Together with friends, families and community we care for ourselves, each 

other, our school and our world. 

Everyone has access to a broad, balanced and stimulating curriculum, whatever 

their gender, race, ethnicity or ability. 

Achieving  our best is what we aim for every day we come to school. 

More independence makes better learners and helps us to become good citizens. 

 

Things to Remember ... 

 

PE Kits: Tuesday and Thursday 

Change Home Readers: Children will 

be able to change their home reader when they 

have completed a book and their reading record 

has been signed.  

Brass: Tuesdays—instruments please 

Homework Set: Friday  

Homework Returned: Wednesday 

Note: children should have their reading records 

and home  

Important Dates  

Half Term : Monday 15 February 2021 to Friday 19 February 2021  

Break up for Easter holidays : Thursday 1 April 2021  

Return to school Monday 19th April 2021 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

 

We hope you have all had a lovely 

Christmas. We are pleased that all of 

the children in Year 5 have made a 

positive start to the new term. 

 

We hope the children enjoy their  

remaining time in Year 5 and look 

forward to working alongside you to 

help them continue to make progress 

over the rest of the year.  

 

Thank you for your on going support, 
 

 

Mrs Cope, Mrs Clapp and Miss 

McHugh.  


